
  

 

Chesterbrook Academy  
 

NOVEMBER 2019  

 
Happy November everyone! 

We hope your children enjoyed their fall lessons, pumpkin themed 

activities and classroom celebrations last month. Seeing our students 

enjoy their Halloween costumes and fall attire is one of the highlights of 

the year for us. Thank you for allowing us to be part of these special 

occasions! We finished out Charleston wrap fundraiser last month and 

also had our Pennies for Patients campaign going on. We raised over 

$800 for LLS last month and we are so appreciative of everyone who 

donated!  

Each of our classrooms will be celebrating Thanksgiving with a special 

dessert on November 22nd at 3:30 PM. Students will be making their own 

placemats, hats and table décor for this fun event. Please check with your 

child’s classroom for any special instructions and feel free to attend if 

you’re able. We will have delicious treats for everyone! We will be sharing 

plenty of photos through Links 2 Home as well!  

Our parents are vital partners in helping us to maintain a safe and healthy 

environment for the students in our school. The most important thing you 

can do to assist us in creating a healthy environment is to keep your child 

home if they are ill. This reduces the spread of illness and allows your 

child to fully recuperate. Children may not attend school until they have 

been symptom free for 24 hours without the use of medication. 

 

Important Dates  
November 4th- Yankee Candle fundraiser begins  

November 11th—CBA closed- Professional Development Day 

November 22nd—Classroom Thanksgiving Dessert 3:30 

November 28th—SCHOOL CLOSED FOR THANKSGIVING 

November 29th—CBA Closed   

 


